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   EID AL ADHA HOLIDAYS      
 

Dear Parents, 
Greetings from Dewvale School! 
 

     This is to inform you that the school will be closed for Eid al-Adha holidays from 5th 
June 2025,Thursday to 8th June 2025,Sunday. Classes will resume on June 9th 2025, 
Monday. 

 
Kindly note that the school office will also be closed during this period and will 
reopen on June 9th 2025,Monday. 
 
We wish you all a blessed and joyful Eid al-Adha! 
 
Best Regards, 

 
 

 سيما عمر
Seema Umar 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


